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EPA issues draft risk evaluation for trichloroethylene:
Implications for possible changes to risk management

Trichloroethylene (TCE) periodically undergoes risk evaluation under the Toxic Substances Control Act (TSCA). In
February 2020, U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) released a draft risk evaluation for TCE, which could have
implications on how organizations manage TCE exposure and risk in the future Specifically, there may be less need
for emergency regulatory responses and a return to a more pragmatic approach to risk management decision-making
for TCE.

Read our full regulatory update to learn more about the draft risk evaluation, including:

® Current risk management approach and challenges for TCE
® The relevancy of developmental effects in light of new evidence
® Implications for future risk management approaches
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https://www.haleyaldrich.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/RegUpdate-TCE-Peters-Rago-F-1.pdf
https://www.haleyaldrich.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/RegUpdate-TCE-Peters-Rago-F-1.pdf

